

NTBA Monthly Update

January 2022

Message from NTBA's President, Gus M. Centrone



Happy New Year Members!

I'm pleased to be serving as NTBA's president this year. I'm excited to make this year a great one for NTBA members! I'd like to thank our former president, Angie Rosello, for making a seamless transition from her leadership to mine. I plan to focus on growing the size and reach of the NTBA this year, so if you have any friends who you think would make good members, please let me know and I'd be happy to reach out to them!

If you have any questions, suggestions, or thoughts about NTBA, please feel free to contact me! Thank you,

Gus M. Centrone President, North Tampa Bar Association gcentrone@kmf-law.com

Thank you F. Scott Westheimer!

We'd like to thank F. Scott Westheimer for his insightful presentation on avoiding the Florida attorney disciplinary system. We received a lot of positive feedback about Scott's presentation.



Our Jointly Offered Happy/Hour Social with the HCBA-YLD!





FEBRUARY'S EVENTS

Speaker:



Evan D. Rosen of The Florida Bar

will present

"The Inventory Attorney Process"

1 General CLE Credit Pending

February 10, 2022 at 11:45 AM

Carrollwood Country Club Option to attend via Zoom

Attorney Roundtable Meeting:



February 17, 2022 4:00 pm

LOCATION:

Glory Days Grill Carrollwood 14457 N. Dale Mabry Tampa FL 33618

On their patio, in person only

RSVP

NTBA Thanks Our Annual Sponsors:

Kynes Markman & Felman

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

HANCOCK INJURY ATTORNEYS

HancockInjuryAttorneys.com 813.915.1110









Save These Dates:

Monthly CLE

- March 10, 2022
- April 14, 2022
- May 12, 2022
- June 9, 2022
- oune 5, 2022
- July 14, 2022August 11, 2022
- September 8, 2022
- October 13, 2022
- November 10, 2022

Attorney Roundtable Meetings

- March 17, 2022
- April 21, 2022
- May 19, 2022
- June 16, 2022
- July 21, 2022
- August 18, 2022
- September 15, 2022
- October 20, 2022
- November 17, 2022

Other Helpful Information:

Sponsorships:

NTBA offers a variety of sponsorship opportunities. Anyone interested in sponsoring the NTBA should contact our President-Elect, Gus Centrone at gcentrone@kmf-law.com our our Executive Administration, Tiffany Hanson, at northtampabarassociation@gmail.com and they will assist you in determining the appropriate level of sponsorship to meet your goals and fit your budget.

Submissions and Social Media:

Hey North Tampa Bar members! Are you doing good things in our community? Do you have a charitable or professional event coming up? Were you a speaker at a recent legal education event? We want to know, and to share!

Tag @NorthTampaBar in your Facebook post or send us a message with some info and a photo so we can get the word out! We love to hear from you!

Profile updates:

To update your membership info, email northtampabarassociation@gmail.com.

Listserv:

Attorneys - do you have a question or a notice for your fellow attorneys and cannot wait for roundtable? Email NTBA's attorneys at listserve@ntba.topicbox.com.

Follow Us on Social Media

Facebook: @NorthTampaBar

Gus M. Centrone, President North Tampa Bar Association gcentrone@kmf-law.com